
VIRGINIA BOARD OF DENTISTRY 
REGULATORY-LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

May 20, 2022 

Approved 

TIME AND PLACE: The meeting of the Regulatory-Legislative Committee was called to order 
at 1 :02 a.m., on May 20, 2022 at the Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland 
Drive, in Board Room 3, Henrico, Virginia 23233. 

PRESIDING: Patricia B. Bonwell, R.D.H., PhD. 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS Jamiah Dawson, D.D.S. 
PRESENT: Alf Hendricksen, D.D.S. 

J. Mlchael Martinez de Andino, J.D.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
ABSENT: Joshua Anderson, D.D.S. 

OTHER PARTICIPATING 
BOARD MEMBERS: Nathanial C. Bryant, D.D.S. 

STAFF PRESENT: Jamie C. Sacksteder, Acting Executive Director 
Donna M. Lee, Discipline Case Manager 
Erin Barrett, Senior Policy Analyst, Department of Health Professions 

ESTABLISHMENT OF A With four members of the Committee present, a quorum was established. 
QUORUM: 

Ms. Sacksteder read the emergency evacuation procedures. 

PUBLIC COMMENT: Dr. Bonwell explained the parameters for public comment and opened the 
public comment period. There was no public comment. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Dr. Bonwell asked if there were any edits or corrections to the February 
18, 2022 minutes. Dr. Dawson moved to approve the minutes as 
presented. The motion was seconded and passed. 

COMMITTEE DISCUSSION Removal of Pulp Capping as a Delegable Task for a Dental Assistant 
TOPICS: II - Ms. Barrett explained that a previous NOIRA was submitted for 

removal of direct pulp capping from tasks delegable to a Dental Assistant 
II; however, the NOIRA should have been for indirect pulp capping. The 
Committee would make a recommendation that the Board at its June 
Board Business meeting for the approved regulatory language of adding 
the word "indirect" pulp capping procedures to be delegable to a Dental 
Assistant II. 

Ms. Sacksteder stated that she spoke with Board Counsel and he 
recommended that Dental Assistant ll's that have the delegable duty of 
pulp capping on their registration to be grandfathered in. 

The Committee agreed by consensus to recommend to the Board that 
Dental Assistant ll's, approximately 38 of them, that currently have the 
delegation of pulp capping be grandfathered in. 




